
 
 

NABA, Oregon Chapter presents 
 

"Butterflies and more at Rasor Park”, with Rick Ahrens 
 
Have you ever noticed a small park, open lot, or weedy field and wondered what lived 
there? 
 
Rick Ahrens did a survey at Rasor Park a few years ago and found more than 160 
species of insects and spiders, including 21 butterfly species, 20 species of dragonflies 
and damselflies,.. and much more.  
 
Rick has been a local naturalist for over 40 years.  He has a wide range of interests and 
is associated with several non-profits in the area.   
 
Join him as we look at the identity and ecology of many of the common insects, birds, 
reptiles and more.  
 
Date: Wednesday, October 11, 2023 
 
Time:  7:00 p.m.  
  
Location: Willamalane Adult Activity Center 
        Cascade Room 
        215 West C St 
                  Springfield, Oregon 
 
Free and Open to the Public 
 


